
D Lugton Tree Warden Comments 

PS/97/00810/TPO.25/02093/TPA Barnwood Paddocks Hogwood Road Ifold  

Reduce east sector by 2-3m (overhanging neighbouring property) back to suitable secondary 

growth points on 1 no. Oak tree (T20) subject to  

 

This was originally on the application for Owlers in Hogwood Road as it is in the adjoining 
property, owned by Jon Pearce. 
As I was aware of it when I visited Owlers I looked at it at the same time. 
The owners of Owlers wanted the one branch reduced in size as it overhangs their garden at 
a low level. 
I have no problem with what is proposed, which is reasonable. 
 


